
TOWN OF FRANKLIN 
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

Franklin Municipal Building 
257 Fisher Street 

Franklin, MA 02038-3026 
 
 
 
 
 
July 3, 2023 
 
Mr. Greg Rondeau, Chairman 
Members of the Franklin Planning Board 
355 East Central Street 
Franklin, MA 02038 
 
 
RE:  Proposed Field Changes –  115 Constitution Blvd  

Building Entrance Modifications 
 
 
Dear Mr. Chairman and Members: 
 
We have reviewed the submitted materials for the subject project and do not have any 
objections to the proposed field changes. We note that while the proposed changes will 
result in an increase in impervious area over what was originally approved, the increase 
still results in a net decrease in impervious area over what was originally constructed at 
the site.  

 
Should you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Michael Maglio, P.E. 
Town Engineer 


